
 

 
 

 
 

News Release Correction: Dundee Precious Metals Declares Dividend 

Toronto, Ontario, August 7, 2024 – Dundee Precious Metals Inc. (TSX: DPM) (“DPM” or “the Company”) 

today announced a correction to its news release issued on August 1, 2024, entitled “Dundee Precious 

Meals Declares Divided.” 

The news release incorrectly stated that the record date for the third quarter dividend declared would be 

June 30, 2024. The correct record date is September 30, 2024. This correction does not change any other 

information reported in the August 1 news release. 

About Dundee Precious Metals 

Dundee Precious Metals Inc. is a Canadian-based international gold mining company with operations and 

projects located in Bulgaria, Namibia, Serbia and Ecuador. The Company’s purpose is to unlock resources 

and generate value to thrive and grow together. This overall purpose is supported by a foundation of core 

values, which guides how the Company conducts its business and informs a set of complementary strategic 

pillars and objectives related to ESG, innovation, optimizing our existing portfolio, and growth. The 

Company’s resources are allocated in-line with its strategy to ensure that DPM delivers value for all of its 

stakeholders. DPM’s shares are traded on the Toronto Stock Exchange (symbol: DPM). 

For further information please contact: 

Jennifer Cameron 

Director, Investor Relations 

Tel: (416) 219-6177 

jcameron@dundeeprecious.com 
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